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 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

  

 OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 ________________________________________   
 

Date:    April 17, 2013 
Time:  11:30 A.M. 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

Public Information Officer 
(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Oshkosh Half-Marathon 
 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department has been advised that the scheduled Oshkosh Half-Marathon 
will continue as planned on Sunday, April 21, 2013.  Please check the website 
http://www.midwestsportsevents.com/oshkoshhalfmarathon.html for more information.   
 
The Oshkosh Police Department is working with event coordinators to maintain security at the 
event, as has been the case in previous years. The Oshkosh Police Department has a long 
standing and continuous policy that it will not release any information on the tactical or security 
operations for this or any event held in Oshkosh.  Releasing this information would be counter-
productive to our security efforts.     
 
Our thoughts and prayers are with the City of Boston and its citizens, the victims and the 
victim’s families after the heinous terrorist attack that occurred during the Boston Marathon on 
Monday, April 15, 2013.  
 
  
 
 

#### 


